COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th September, 1918,

Dear Sire,

I am in receipt of Mr.Beveridge's letter of the
16th instant, and in reply thereto I have to inform you
that the Society's Surveyors at Manchester have been
requested to forward to you direct a report offi the Super-
heaters made by Messrs.Schmidts Co., for the Ho.70 vessel

‘now being buily by the FNorth of Irﬂm#}fmﬁﬂa
(s.8."ASSICUT" ).
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.
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